
Committee Contacts
Owen Bottomley (President) 0212642707
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Waiuku Dirt Track Club

Newsletter June 2018

Dates To Remember

Committee News

Club Phone: 0278000685
Email:waiukudirttrackclub@gmail.com
Address: P.O Box 245, Waiuku (Postal Address)

Please Note that the Club Phone
is a non reply, it is only to inform
you of up & coming events or info
on whats going on. If you need or 
want to know something Please 
Contact Owen Or email the Club.
Owen will point you in the right 
direction.

Forestry Sprints are under way!
Please we need Marshalls/ Helpers to make the Day
possible to run, Saturdays before Racing is Setup!
Tuesday 3rd July we had our first committee meeting with the new
members of the committee, we do have proposed dates for the Track 
series but the are yet to be confirmed, we also have elected
the Trustees and Signatories of the club, they are
Owen Bottomley, Nick Speedy & Tina Olsen.

The Proposed Track dates are as follows:
11th Nov - Practice Day
25th Nov - Points Meet 1
9th Dec - Points Meet 2
13th Jan - Points Meet 3
26th/27th Jan Points Meet 4 & 5 ( 10yr Anniversary Celebration)
10th Feb - Points meet 6
24th Feb - Points Meet 7
10th March - Points Meet 8
25th March - Demo Derby
31st March -  Rainoff

We are Celebrating 10yrs at Track, details of the 26th & 27th Jan
are yet to be confirmed but will publish details as they come. But 
pencil them into your diary.

PrizeGiving for the forest is yet to be conifrmed.

Also a big reminder to the Competitors at the Track, that 
we are in the forest, while its the off season for you guys, 
its a great way to get your working bees out of the way 
before the Track series starts up.

Just A Reminder, Please 
NO DOGS at Forestry Sprints,

8th July Racing

Racing is at Waiuku Forest

22nd July
26th August

Memberships are now 
                Due
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Forestry Dates

Just A Little Reminder

- No Rope towing to Forest or leaving Forest
- No Road Testing At ALL, It will not be tolerated 
      and you will be Trailored / and or Banned.
   The Clubs Committee does not Condone this.
- Any Complaints to do with Race Day or other events please 
      Email the Club or Mail a letter Addressed to Committee.
 

 Forestry Sprints are well under way,
Second Meeting was the 24th June,
Had 24 Drivers, Good racing.
Next Race Meeting Sunday 8th July

Also Need Marshalls to help make the
day run, 
Reminder:
Gates Open at 7.30am
Scrutineering Shuts 9am
Driver Brief 9.30am
Racing Starts 10am
After Racing everyone is Welcome to
join us for Prizegiving at old Forest 
Fire Station. BYO Drinks for Prizegiving.
 

Forestry News8th July 22nd July
26th August

Saturdays Before racing Setup
Marshalls Required


	Page 1
	Page 2

